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J"N 3 01992

Docket No. 50-440

Centerior Service Company
ATTN: Mr. Michael D. Lyster

Vice President Nuclear - Perry
c/o The Cleveland Electric

lliuminating Company
10 Center Road
Perry, OH 44081

Dear Mr. Lyster:
-

SUBJECT: UNRESOLVED ITEM (NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO: 50-

440/92000(DRSS))

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated June 17,

1992, in response to our letter dated May 8, 1992, transmitting

Inspection Report No. 50-440/92008(DRSS). We have reviewed your -

response and ,tave no further questions at th', time. Your

actions will be examined during future inspections.

Sincerely,

"Oripnal signed by J. W. McCcrmick-Barter *

J. W. McCormick-Barger, Chief
Emergency Preparedness and Non-
Power Reactor Section -

cc: F. R. Stead, Director, Nuclear Support Department
R. A. Stratman, General Manager,

Perry Nuclear Power Plant
Kevin P. Donovan, Manager, Licensing and Compliance Section
S. F. Kensicki, Director, Perry Nuclear Engineering Dept.
H. Ray Caldwell, General

Superintendent Nuclear Operations
DCD/DCB (RIDS)
Licensing Fee & Debt Collection Branch
Resident Inspector, RIII
Terry J. Lodge, Esq.
James R. Williams, State of Ohio
Robert E. Owei t , Ohio Department of Health
A. Grandjean, Stcte of Ohio, Public Utilities Commission
D. Bement, FEMA, Region V
Clinton SRI

RIII RIII It l ' 8
;}0 QyQ %'f.
Orth /jp McCormick-Barger Lilu K % G j

(,| #& sc y Whfy *-

\\byI ' 9207070229 920630
PDR ADOCK 05000440
0 PDR

l


